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Grounds to reopen the investigation of the killing of Mark Duggan, 4 August 2011

Dear Mr Lockwood,

[ write following our previous correspondence with you and your colleagues, most recently a letter from your
organisation dated 16 December 2020. In that letter, Regional Director Sal Naseem indicated that a decision
would be made concerning the matter of the reopening the original IPCC investigation into the killing of Mark
Duggan and communicated to us in the early months of 2021.

We recognise that the ongoing pandemic has the potential to impact working timelines. Nevertheless, as we
move closer to the tenth anniversary of the killing, and closer still to the public exhibition of our own
investigation of the matter, I write to kindly ask whether any such decision has to date been made and, if not,
when we might expect such a decision.

We await the outcome of this assessment in hope of an urgently necessary reexamination of this case, to
which we would, as discussed with Mr Naseem in our original February 2020 meeting with your staff, be

eager to contribute Forensic Architecture’s technical capacities.

Yours sincerely,

Prof. Eyal Weizman MBE FBA
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